
From:   David Hagen   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   February 22, 2016

Subject:   FCC File No. 0036-EX-PL-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello-

I have coordinated with the FAA spectrum office as requested. NGT Number is 160054

I've pasted the email response from them below.  By the way, the contact email that was provided to me
was misspelled (spelled as peter.motely when it is motley.  The phone number was correct, thankfully.)   
They processed it in a few days. I had thought they were just slow in responding.

Thank you,
Mark

Mr. Amend,

We concur for the use of frequency band M5020 &ndash; M5040 for testing of  SEATAX system.  Below
is NG T number for FCC EX license application.

NG T160054

Regards,

Vu Pham
Spectrum Engineer, FMO
Spectrum Engineering Team &ndash; Western
Office Phone: (425) 227 2480
Email: vu.pham@faa.gov


